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Ref:  SGGSCC/Admin/PO/6191     18th November 2024 

 

 

NOTIFICATION 

 

 

In view of NOTIFICATION issued by University of Delhi, No. RO/AQI/2024/R-4564 dtd. 18th 

November 2024, it has been decided that our college will hold classes in ONLINE MODE with 

immediate effect till Saturday the 23rd November,2024. 

Regular classes in physical mode to resume from Monday the 25th November 2024. 

The Schedule of Examinations and Interviews shall remain unchanged.  
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